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THIS WEEK: 
Monday    7:00pm   Choir Practice 
Tuesday   9:30am   Women’s Bible Study 
Wednesday   9:45am   Coffee Break-lesson 19 
                       6:30/7:00pm   Elders/Council Meeting 
  

 

MUSICIANS: 
Today- Hermina   
Next Sunday- Worship Team  
 
GREETERS: 
Today- Brandon & Cassandra 
Next Sunday- Elders 
 
USHER: 
Today- Menzo & Jason 
Next Sunday- Elders 
 
A/V TEAM: 
Today- Jeanette, Ben 
Next Sunday- Stacey, Andrea, Bryn 
 
NURSERY: 
Today- Lynae & Aidan 
Next Sunday- Breanne, Keira 
 
SUNDAY SCHOOL HELPER: 
Today- Olivia 
Next Sunday- Sharlene 
 
OFFERING: 
Today- Steve Frieswick 
Next Sunday- World Renew & Benev. Fund 
 
LIBRARY: 
March- Wanda & Adri 
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TODAY: 
Nursery is available and is located upstairs 
Sunday School 
   - Children PreK/K dismissed during the service 
   - All other classes meet after the service 
 Assembly after the service 
 
 

Everyone is invited to join in the Fellowship Hall 
 following the service for coffee. 

March 1, 2020 ~ Order of Worship ~ 10 AM 
 
Entering God’s Presence 
Welcome & Call to Worship 
*Song ~ “God Himself Is with Us” L565 
*God's Greeting 
*Song of Praise ~ “Praise to the Lord, the Almighty” L575 
 
Experiencing God’s Grace  
Call to Confession 
Prayer of Confession 
Assurance of Pardon 
Song ~ “Be Thou My Vision” L859 
Guide for Grateful Living 
 
Hearing God’s Word 
*Song of Preparation ~ “Seek Ye First” L899 
Children’s Blessing+ 
Scripture Reading ~ Romans 8:12-17 
Sermon ~ All God’s Children 
Prayer of Application 
 
Responding to God’s Word 
*Song of Response ~ “I Know Not Why God’s Wondrous Grace” L690 
Congregational Prayer 
Offering ~ Steve Frieswick 
*Offertory Prayer 
 
Receiving God’s Blessing 
*Benediction 
*Closing Song ~ “Now Blessed Be the Lord Our God” L953 
 
 

*Please stand if able 
+Sunday School PreK/K dismissed 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Coming Up: 
Next Sunday March 8 
     - Fort Mcld Singing 
     -Young Adults 
     -Lord’s Supper 
March 9- GEMS (Snack- Samantha/Jaelynn) 
             -Cadets (Snack- Parker) 
March 15- Soup & Bun (Work Grp #2) 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
OUR CHURCH ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 
~Volunteer at the Soup Kitchen - We have the opportunity to prepare and serve breakfast at the Lethbridge Soup Kitchen on Saturday, March 7. We 
are looking for a group of 8-10 people, and plan on meeting there at 6:00 AM, usually being done by 8:30 AM. If you are interested, please talk to Matt, 
Ryan, or Melissa. It has been a great time to serve and build community and we look forward to seeing you there! 
 
~A new birthday and anniversary calendar is being prepared.  Please correct or add any information on the sheets on the library counter.  
 
~Next Sunday, March 8, we will have Lord's Supper.  We are all encouraged to come celebrate God's love and grace extended to us in the sacrifice of 
our Lord Jesus. 
 
~Our annual Prayer & Praise Service will be on Wednesday, March 11 at 7pm. 
 
~The Family of Thea Hoeksema invites her church family to a come and go Tea Party to celebrate her 95th Birthday on Saturday March 28th from 2-4 
pm.  The party will be held at the Extendicare in Fort Macleod.  Your presence is a kind gift gesture. 
 
~ Dutch Canadian Burial Society 2020 Membership Renewal Time. Current Members- your notice is in your mailbox! Family membership dues are 
$60.00 a year. Single membership (age 18-25) dues are $30. Your dues must be received by March 30. Contact Alvin and Joan Sinnema @ 
403.687.2105 The D.C.B.S welcomes new members up to the age of 40. 
 
 

CHURCH FAMILY 
 
Congratulations to Darren and Marlies Vanee and the van Haarst family with the birth of 
Kate Bea Vanee on February 26.  Praise the Lord for the gift of life! 
 

Please remember our members who need ongoing prayer, including: 
Henrietta, Thea, Ralph, Aylmer & Norma, Albert & Barb,  

Hetty & Bill, and Rob, Crystal & Alex. 
 
 

 

Website: www.granumcrc.com    Announcements: granumcrcpublications@gmail.com     Submission deadline is Thursday 12:00 pm. 
Pastor: Rev. Henry Veldboom   Church/study: 403-687-2126   Cell: 403-393-7551   Email – granumcrcpastor@gmail.com 

Clerk: Fred Lozeman Email- granumcrcclerk@gmail.com 
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OUR COMMUNITY 
 
Doug Rawlings will be performing at Granum Lutheran on Thursday February 27th at 7:00 p.m.  All proceeds (donation) to support 
Wilderness Ranch.  All are welcome. 
 
The Annual General Meeting of the Elim Society for Seniors Care will be held on Tuesday, March 31, 2020 at Elim Village beginning at 
7:30 p.m. The Society is in need of several new board members, so if you might be willing to serve in that capacity or know of someone who 
as some talents and a heart for seniors, please contact a board member or call the society office at 403-942-2672 or 403-715-1929. 
 
Friends of Immanuel Dinner, Wednesday, March 18, 2020 An annual fundraising dinner in support of Immanuel Christian Schools. 
Featuring a "Teacher Game Show", Silent Auction and Music by ICS Students. Dinner is by donation. Doors open at 5:30 pm, dinner served 
at 6:00 pm @ Immanuel Christian Secondary School, 802 - 6 Ave N.  RSVP online at www.societyforchristianeducation.org or contact the 
Society Office. 
 
The Lethbridge Pregnancy Care Centre is hiring a full-time receptionist.  If you have a heart to be a part of this vital organization, serving 
the women and men of Southern Alberta, please email office@lethbridgepregcentre.com to request an application package.  Posting will 
close March 6, 2020, with a preferred start date of April 1, 2020. 
 
The Lethbridge Pregnancy Care Centre invites you to sing along to your favorite worship songs at our 2nd Annual Worship Concert to be 
held Friday, March 13th and Saturday, March 14th. 
Come for an evening of praise, enjoying choral arrangements of familiar worship songs to beautiful orchestration, performed by 70 talented 
singers from 12 different churches, conducted by God Maljaars. 
Presented as "The Power of the Cross:  A Story of Redemption", with the sharing of a dramatic monologue woven through the program. 
Tickets $10 per adult and $5 per child, are available at www.eventbrite.ca, Matters of Design, and the LPCC office 
An opportunity to give to the Centre will be extended at the concert. 
 
The Committee of Administration at Maranatha Christian Reformed Church in Lethbridge is seeking to fill the permanent, full time 
position of Administrative Assistant.  The expected hours will be 25 hours a week and up.  The successful applicant, who displays a vibrant 
Christian faith, will be able to prioritize, work independently in a busy environment while exhibiting excellent communication and computer 
skills.  A complete job description, including the expected hours, can be obtained from the church office.  To apply, send a cover letter and a 
resume to mcrcleth@gmail.com. Applications will be accepted until the position is filled, with review of applicants in March 2020 and the 
expectation that the successful applicant will commence employment on or before April 1, 2020. 
 

 
CHRISTIAN COMMUNITY & AROUND THE WORLD 

 
Emmanuel Christian Reformed Church in Calgary, Alberta, is seeking a qualified individual to fill the full-time position of Pastor of 
Youth and Young Adults to support fulfilling the strategic direction of integrating the youth and young adults into the life of the church.  In 
addition, particular candidates for this position may possess skills and passion in other areas that carry the potential to create 
responsibilities in concert with other ministries in the church. For complete information about this position, please contact Yvonne Bosgra 
by email at office@emmanuelcrc.org or by phone at 403-242-0795. 
 
Searching for a Speech and Language Pathologist - Tesoros de Dios, a Resonate Global Mission partner in Nicaragua that serves 
children with disabilities, is searching for a speech and language pathologist! You'll work with Spanish-speaking students with speech 
and language impairments. Learn more and apply by visiting www.resonateglobalmission.org/pathologist 
Spend Your Summer in Lithuania! - Resonate Global Mission is searching for teachers to serve at the Summer Language Institute in 
Lithuania June 29-July 26, 2020. Every summer, 300 youth from across Eastern Europe come to study English on the campus of LCC 
International University. As a teacher, you'll get to teach classes and build relationships with students. Learn more by visiting 
www.resonateglobalmission.org/sli 
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